

Bude Primary Academy Head of School – Mrs Sarah Robinson

Friday 11th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week has been a really busy one. There is lots planned for this last half term so please read the information below carefully. I am sorry to write that we are unable to relax any of the Covid measures currently. Aspire are advising us on a weekly basis as to what we need to adhere to. Sadly, the rates of infection are on the increase in Cornwall, and we do need to be mindful of this. We are trying to give the children as many experiences as we can, as safely as we can.

Menu

Next week is **WEEK 1**. There is now the additional option of a school 'packed lunch' alongside the usual meat/vegetarian and jacket potato options.

School Photos

The deadline for ordering through school is 3pm on Monday 14th June. Any orders to be processed after this date will need to be done by the parents, online.

PE days – Please can your child come to school in their PE kit.

Crooklets – Monday & Tuesday Duckpool - Tuesday Blackrock - Tuesday

Sandymouth - Monday Summerleaze - Thursday Crackington - Wednesday Northcott - Wednesday

Widemouth – Wednesday & Friday **Wanson** – Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday next

week!

After school clubs – Please can your child come to school in their PE kit if they are attending the after-school sports clubs.

This term the after-school clubs are open to:

Tuesday – **Duckpool** Wednesday – **Northcott**Thursday – **Wanson** (with Mr Bevan) Friday – **Sandymouth**

Bikeability

Over the next two week's we have ARENA coming in to complete a Level 2 Bikeability cycle course with selected Year 6 pupils. On Wednesday 16th June, if your child is taking part, please can you ensure that you have completed the form and returned it to the class teacher AND that they bring their bike to school! On Wednesday, a text will be sent by the school office to confirm a further session, which will be in smaller groups, during one of the following 5 days.

T: 01288 353798 W: <u>www.budeprimary.org</u>

E: <u>infantsecretary@budeprimary.org</u>
E: <u>juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org</u>

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8EA





Bude Primary Academy Head of School – Mrs Sarah Robinson

Friday 11th June 2021

Sports Day

Considering government advice Aspire have decided schools should not run a whole school sports day; instead, each year group will have their own sports day afternoon. Your child's class teacher will send out the information about when this is happening. **Unfortunately, we are not able to invite parents this year.**

Year 3 Falconry Experience

On **Thursday 1st July** we welcome Ancient Art Falconry to Bude Primary. Each Year 3 class will participate in a workshop and will be introduced to a variety of birds. This will link to their curriculum learning project and writing. We are very excited about these very special visitors!

Meet the teacher

We are holding a transition morning so that the children will meet their teacher for September. This will take place on the morning of **Wednesday 7th July**. We will send out the new class information in a few weeks' time. Hannah Lee (SENDCo) will be working with class teachers to ensure this goes as smoothly as possible.

Inset dates for the next academic year.

Many of you may be considering a holiday next year – please can we encourage you to consider your child's attendance when booking your get away. Here are next years inset days and a term dates calendar is also attached to this email.

INSET DAYS 2021/2022: Monday 6th September, Tuesday 7th September, Friday 22nd October, Friday 18th February, Monday 25th July and Tuesday 26th July.

Office Hours after half term

The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm.

Attendance

Attendance is **compulsory**. Please contact the school by **telephone from 8:30am on 01288 35273**1 if your child is ill and therefore will not be attending on that day. You will need to inform us each day that your child will be absent.

General Reminders

- **School meal orders** we need to inform the kitchen of the meal orders for that day by 9:15am. If your child will be late, please ring in to order your child's meal.
- **Toys/cards** please can we remind you that no toys/cards/miscellaneous items are to be brought into school.

T: 01288 353798 W: <u>www.budeprimary.org</u>

E: <u>infantsecretary@budeprimary.org</u> E: <u>juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org</u>

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8EA





Bude Primary Academy Head of School – Mrs Sarah Robinson

Friday 11th June 2021

- **School Uniform** Children need to be in school uniform or correct sportswear on their PE/after school club days.
- Snacks/Packed lunches Please can we remind all parents that we are a NUT FREE school. No nuts or nut products to be brought into school please in snacks or lunchboxes. Thank you.
- **Debts on Parent Pay** By the end of each week, all meals*/clubs must be paid for (*unless the child is entitled to Free School Meals). The school cannot accept payment via cash. You will be notified of any outstanding debts.

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Sarah Robinson Head of School

T: 01288 353798 W: <u>www.budeprimary.org</u>

E: <u>infantsecretary@budeprimary.org</u>
E: <u>juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org</u>

Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8EA

